
PFFPOA Board Meeting – 01/14/14 – 10:00 am

In Attendance
Board Members

Harry Weinhofer
Barb Harrah
Harvey Adler
Ed Hauschild

Others
Clark Murray has resigned from the board. Warren Alston, who will replace him, is out sick. We 
will inform the property owners about the change by email.
Temporarily, we have no web support. It will be handled by Russel Lee who is having surgery 
in Atlanta.

The minutes from last meeting (the annual meeting) have been accepted by the board. They are posted 
on our web site.

Budget
2013 Final – The budget summary is in Attachment 1

Bill Harrah is working on a new budget data base. Entry will be simplified, but reports will look 
different.

We consider the reserve fund to be reasonable. There is no immediate need for more income which is 
good since additional income is unlikely. At present, there is no new construction.

Road Maintenance
Recent work on Butterfly

Completed
Guard rail
Culvert replacement
Concrete catch basin
Erosion protection - clean-up plus seeded cocoa mat

Remaining
Add live dogwood stakes thru the cocoa mat 

Reflectors have been installed at the drop off on Falcon Road.
We will continue resurfacing paved roads as needed. 
A new guard rail has been installed on Pisgah Forest Drive above Forest Park Court. The rail appears 
high and we are considering adding an additional lower rail.

Dogs
We have had some additional complaints about dogs. It remains a difficult issue.



Email
We will save all email received at pffpoa@gmail.com as a long term record of activity.
When responding to email, a board member should add the board  to the cc list so that the reply 
becomes a part of the record.
Mailing lists

The secretary will maintain the email list.
The treasurer will maintain the address and phone number list

The next board meeting will be held March 11th at 10 am.
Adjourned – 10:58 am
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